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Billie Blanchard, CPUC / Lynda Kastoll, BLM
c¢/o Aspen Environmental Group

235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94194-3002

Subject: Opposition to the Modified Route D Alternative

Dear Ms. Blanchard and Ms. Kastoll,

This letter is a strong voice of objection to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink
modified route D alternative. [ am a resident of a mountain empire community of San
Diego County and enjoy the natural beauty of the back country. We residents are
angered by the proposal to site hundreds of 150 foot towers and noisy 500 kilo volt
transmission lines across the scenic backdrop of the Cleveland National Forest.

We are proud to live in a quiet rural setting because we value it as a unique place
of environmental preserve. This scenic quality and “back in time” feeling is so valuable
to us that we sacrifice many amenities available in more urban places. Do not destroy
that value by ripping it apart with unsightly power transmission towers and lines.

I urge you to reject the modified route D alternative and all proposals that ruin the
natural rural treasure of Jacumba, Boulevard, Campo, Potrero, Descanso, Pine Valley and
Alpine.

Sincerely,

Aonis e

(signature - required)

Dogis Lpave

(printed name- required)

A5F M%SM KD carmpd CA-
(address - required) 7/ Q b6

This letter can also be faxed to the CPUC at: (866)711-3106
Or you can email it to sunrise@aspeneg.com.




